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FEBRUARY 2021 

Dear Members, 

      
LECTURE REMINDER:  Our lecture this year is on Saturday, March 13th at 
11:00 AM, and will be a live web lecture via live video stream, viewable on 
our church website vbcschurch.org. Our lecturer is Nate Frederick, a 
member of the Christian Science Board of Lectureship in Boston MA.  The 
title is “Learn to Pray and Heal - a Spiritual Adventure.”  Our lecture 
preparatory meeting will be held on Monday, March 1st immediately 
following our Bi-annual membership meeting.  We hope you will do all 
possible to attend.  

We will be live streaming the lecture in our Reading Room on March 13th 
at 11:00 AM, for members, attendees, and guests who do not have a 
computer at home on which to view the talk. The Reading Room will be set 
up with seating for social distancing. 

             *************** 

The Reading Room will be closed on Monday, February 15th in observance 
of Presidents’ Day 

http://vbcschurch.org


     *************** 

Members, the Bulletin Board in the foyer is full of many gems of information 
about several Christian Science and local non-profit organizations who 
need benevolence.  Please have a look. 

     *************** 

The Inspirational article this month is from the Christian Science Sentinel, 
October 1918, written during the Spanish Flu epidemic. 

 
From the Press 

*************** 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off completely. 

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/shared/view/2ddanpl5alw?s=e

